
 

 

 
 
 

TRANSMITTED VIA 
CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MAIL 
 
March 10, 2025 
 
 
 
Ethan Ticcioni 
534 W Walworth St 
Whitewater, WI 53190 
 
Dear Mr. Ticcioni, 
 
Your application for a Beverage Operator’s License has been recommended for denial by Chief of Police 
Meyer.  A copy of his report is enclosed. 
 
If you wish to contest this denial, please submit a written request for appeal to the City Clerk’s Office by 
email to hboehm@whitewater-wi.gov or by mail to P.O. Box 178, Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190.  
Arrangements will be made for you to appear before the Alcohol Licensing Committee to present your 
appeal.   
 
I have sent a request to our Finance Department to refund a portion of the fee you paid.  The City will 
retain $7.00 to cover the cost of the investigation fee. A check in the amount of $23.00 will be processed 
and sent to you via mail to the address above.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Heather Boehm 
City Clerk 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc:  Comptroller 
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